MINUTES OF MEETING HELD OCTOBER 22, 1991
OF THE APACHE HILLIS ROAD MATNTENANCE ASSOCIATION

A quorum of property owners of Apache Hills was in attendance
of the meeting held at the Richland Nazarene Church.

The meeting was called to order by Roger D. Everett, President
of the Association.

The minutes from the last meeting held on May 2, 1991, also
the minutes of the previous annual meeting held October 4, 1990,
were read and approved.

The first order of business was election of officers of the
asscciation. A motion was made and seconded that all current
officers be retained for the coming year in their present offices.
The question was called and the vote taken with said motion passing
by unanimous vote.

The next order of business was a Treasurer’s report.

The association had as of October 7, 1991, a balance in
Citizen’s National Bank in the amount of $2,853.81.

The next item of business was the amount of the coming year’s
assessment. After discussions about the cost of having the road
"oiled and chipped". A motion was made to set the annual
assessment at $75.00 per lot. That motion was seconded and upon
call of the gquestion the motion was passed by unanimous vote.

The next order of business dealt with having a work crew get
together and try and remove grass and kill weeds and grass in the
roadway.

The previous meeting held in May authorized the Board of
Directors to spend up to $1,000.00 for the purchase of weed killer,
sealant for the cracks, and $500.00 on the repair of the road.
Additional "Round-Up" will be purchased by the Association and made
available to the work crew and all lot owners.

No other business coming before the Association, a motion was
made to adjourn and seconded. Said motion passing by unanimous
vote.

Transcribed this 23rd day of October, 1991.

Roger D. Everett, President
Apache Hills Road Maintenance Association




